USFS

Ted McArther

Attn Erin Lonargan
1711 S. Main Street
Yreka, Ca. 96097

August 6, 2018
Re: Gunsight - Humbug Integrated Pest Management Project
Thank you for the contact. I don’t know much about the Siskiyou Mariposa Lilly. But as I own
61 acres in the area I certainly think that invasive weeds and other flora are overtaking the
Natural and native growth. There is also the continued growth of Manzanita Brush. These create
a significant fire hazard due to there oil content.
There are two bad groups: The Stare Thistle and the Marlahan Mustard. I’m sure these two over
take the Lilly. And everything else. Anything that would Reduce there over powering infestation
would be good.

My land is gated off. But I would be happy to give you access to the area. It is in the lower
Humbug gulch, bordered by USFS land and other private holdings.

If you have any questions, feel free to call my office at 842-1541.

Thank You

Terry eill
Property Owner
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